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I appreciate that the Board will consider a resolution to approve a contract
with Robert D. Niehaus to conduct an independent economic impact
analysis for the Idaho-Maryland Mine Project in Nevada County. 

As an opponent of this project, being a landowner near the proposed
project, I feel we need to know all the facts regarding impact to the area by
reopening the mine.  

It is hoped you approve and commission an independent study.

Thank you,
Nancy Rojo


